Dear BCS Community,

Our coaches and administrators have been working extremely hard to provide our student
athletes with the greatest opportunity to compete in our athletic programs this year. We are
working with CAPPS and TAPPS to ensure our students are as safe as possible during this
time. Please use the link below to access our informational webpage which discusses what
athletics will look like during this time. This page will also have links to our plans and policies as
well as middle school sign ups.

Middle School fall sports sign-ups are open today through September 10, 2020, at 5:00pm.
Because we are having to take extra precautions this year, it is important to sign-up within this
timeframe. If you miss the deadline, there will be an additional $25.00 late fee charged.

COVID & BCS Athletics >>

Middle School Sports Sign Ups >>

It’s a great day to be a Brentwood Bear!
Brentwood Christian School
Athletics Office


https://www.brentwoodchristian.org/athletics/covid-athletics/

